REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

TO COUNCIL

21ST JANUARY, 2004

APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBERS -

NEW PROSPECT HOUSING LIMITED

Nominations from Independent Members to serve on the New Prospect Housing Limited Local Boards have been considered and the Council is recommended to confirm the following nominations.  Further nominations are to be considered where vacancies exist at future meetings and these will be reported to Council as appropriate.

Salford North Local Board

Andrea Campbell.

Swinton Local Board

Peter Clayton.

Anne Cosgrove.

Joe O’Neil.
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